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Leominster, MA Geronimo Properties has begun renovations to the 370,000 s/f Twin City Shopping
Center. 

Architect Brent Heiner of BTH Associates, designer Chris LeBlanc and Andrew Leonard at A.T.
Leonard Associates developed the concept. Goguen Construction is the contractor.

Work started in mid-April on the first stage of exterior renovations, which are expected to continue in
phases throughout the summer and into next year, according to Paul DiGeronimo, president of
Geronimo Properties.

DiGeronimo, who manages Twin City Shopping Center said “We are looking forward to starting this
new project.  Our focus is the consumer and our community to provide an appealing and enjoyable
experience.”

Twin City Shopping Center’s planning and development with new upgrades, improvements to
invigorate the shopping center’s experience for the consumers by creating a design that respects
today’s and tomorrow’s consumers. This is a significant investment into the center and community.
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